
Clem Geo-Energy Corp.
Suite 2508, 246 Stewart Green S.W.
Calgary, AB T3H 3C8

March 25, 2024

Dear Stakeholder:

Clem Geo-Energy Corp. (“CGE”) is writing to inform you of its proposed Radiant Dawn Energy
Park (“the Project”) to be developed in the Municipal District of Willow Creek No. 26 (the “MD”),
south of Highway 3, between Township Roads 253 and 252 W4M.

The Project is expected to provide up to 22.3 megawatts (MW) of clean and cost-effective solar
energy, which would provide enough electricity to power the equivalent of over 7,000 homes.
The Project components will consist of bifacial panels, single-axis tracker racking system,
inverters, and electrical wiring and cabling.

We are committed to an open and transparent development process with all stakeholders and
seek to use your feedback to improve the Project. Enclosed for your review are: (i) a project-
specific information package; (ii) open house invitation; and (iii) a brochure from the Alberta
Utilities Commission (AUC) outlining the regulatory approval process and how you can
participate in the Project.

We also would like to invite you to attend our community open house, where you will have the
opportunity learn more about the Project, ask questions and meet our team.

Wednesday April 10, 2024

4:00PM – 7:00PM (Drop-in)

Fort Macleod Community Hall

301 25 Street, Fort Macleod, AB T0L 0Z0

We encourage you to review the materials enclosed and we look forward to meeting you at
our open house.  If you are unable to attend and would like more information, please contact
us by phone (587) 997-8139 or email radiantdawn@ascentpartners.ca to arrange a one-on-one
meeting at your convenience. We are also kicking off a Project website at:
radiantdawnenergypark.com. Please do visit the site for Project updates and documentation.

Sincerely,

Charlene Beckie
President and CEO
Clem Geo-Energy Corp.


